
Mr. Dino Delgado Gutierrez 
Executive Director 
Secretariat for Submissions on Environmental Enforcement Matters 
1889 F Street N.W. 
Suite 719 
Washington, D.C., 20006 

October 1, 2020 

Dear Mr. Delgado: 

With this letter, the United States of America confirms receipt of SACA­
SEEM/PE/002/2019/Nl, submitted to the Environmental Affairs Council by the Secretariat for 
Submissions on Environmental Enforcement Matters (Secretariat) pursuant to Article 18.9.1 of 
the United States-Peru Trade Promotion Agreement (PTPA). In accordance with Article 18.9.2 
of the PTPA, the United States instructs the Secretariat to prepare a factual record for the public 
submission SACA-SEEM/PE/002/2019. 

Sincerely, 

r0fa--
John Thompson 
Acting Deputy Assistant Secretary of State 
Bureau of Oceans and International 
Environmental and Scientific Affairs 
U.S. Department of State 

Kelly Milton 
Assistant U.S. Trade Representative for 
Environment and Natural Resources 
Office of the U.S. Trade Representative 

U.S. Representatives on the United States-Peru Trade Promotion Agreement 
Environmental Affairs Council 


